
 
 

Summer Sundays for Kids 
July 10 - August 28, 2016 

Faith Quest 
Following Jesus, the Light of the World  
 

Just for elementary kids this Summer, a VBS-style program is being planned 
for eight consecutive Sunday mornings beginning in July, from 10:10am – 
12:35pm upstairs in the Kid City – the El rooms.   
 

We are in need of 8 teams of 10 adult volunteers to serve on one Summer 
Sunday at our Faith Quest summer program. 
 

Will you help our elementary age children at Kid City enjoy a fun, exciting 
morning at church this Summer?  Sign up today at the display area in the 
Foyer.   
 

A training-orientation meeting will be held for all volunteers this coming 
Wednesday evening, June 15, 7:00 – 8:30pm in the Atrium Café.  

 

We are growing disciples of Jesus Christ, committed  

to worshipping God & transforming our world.  

 

Highland Park Baptist Church 
 

28600 Lahser Road, Southfield, MI 48034 
248-357-5464 

 

www.hpbc.cc 

This 
Week 

2 

Welcome Guests 
June 5, 2016 

 

It is always a privilege to have visitors  
with us for Sunday morning worship  

and we would love to be able to serve you.   
If you have questions or would like more 

information, please visit our Welcome  
Center in the Atrium Foyer. You can also  

visit our website: www.hpbc.cc 
 

Would you be willing to provide us with  
more information about yourself?  

Please fill out the form below and drop  
it in one of the boxes as you exit. 

 

Name(s)____________________________ 
 

Address ____________________________ 
 

City _______________________________ 
   

State  _______  Zip ___________________ 
 

Primary Phone_______________________  
 

Email  ______________________________ 
 

Age Group: □ 18-23  □ 24-29  □ 30-39   

     □ 40-49  □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 

□ Single  □ Single again  □ Married   

□ Widowed    

(OVER) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Tuesday, June 7 
6:30am—Men’s Prayer 
        Atrium Board Room 
 

Wednesday, June 8 
7:00pm—Student Ministries 
       Summer Party! 
   Faith Quest Volunteer Meeting 
       Atrium Café 
                Oasis Scripture & Prayer 
       North Atrium 

 

Spring Hill Day Camp 
Monday - Friday, June 20 - 24 

Monday - Friday, June 20-24 
 

Registration Deadline is Monday, June 6, 2016 
 

Register your Kindergarten through 5th grade child for five amazing high 
energy days including sports, music and craft activities combine with Biblical 
teaching, right here on our HPBC campus from 9:00 - 4:00pm. Register online 
by visiting  www.springhillcamps.com or at www.hpbc.cc. 
 

We need volunteers to assist with promotion, registration, onsite activities and 
hosting counselors.  Also, teens are welcome as "counselors in training".     
 

For further information, contact Barb Crowley at barbjackcrowley@gmail.com  
or 248 - 885 -1255.  Visit the table in the foyer today for an informational flyer. 

 

 

Summer Oasis 
 

You are encouraged to join us on each 
summer Wednesday evening for a time  

of prayer, worship, and Scriptural 
encouragement at 7:00pm in North Atrium. 

http://www.springhillcamps.com
mailto:barbjackcrowley@gmail.com


Today Ministry 

Herd Middle School ministry will meet this Wednesday from 7:00pm - 8:30pm  

in the Elementary Gym and Middle School Student Center. 
 

Crash High School ministry will meet this Wednesday from 7:00pm - 8:30pm  

in the Chapel and High School Student Center. 
 

On the Carts.  Bibles, pens, sermon note paper, morning bulletins and offering 

envelopes are available each Sunday from the carts stationed in the Gym.  Bulletin tear offs 
can be placed in the designated boxes as you leave the service this morning.  
 

Vehicle Needed.  If you have an extra car that you can loan to a missionary, Aaron 

Neely needs to borrow a car while she is home in order to visit with her family in Lansing, 
from June 10 - July 14.  Please contact Loosha in the Missions’ office if you can help at  
ext. 228 or at lsimmons@hpbc.cc.  
 

Sunday Ushers Needed.  If you are willing to consider a rotational involvement in 

this vital “first impression” ministry in the life of our church, please use the tear-off from this 
bulletin to indicate your interest, and we will be in contact with you with further details. 
  

Push Pay.  Online contributions can be made via our church website or your mobile 

device. One-time, scheduled or recurring transactions are easy to set-up, and a secure, 
easy way to give. Many are already taking advantage of this method for giving.   
 

Global Intercessor.  The recently updated daily missionary prayer guide is available 

at the Missions table in the foyer or at the Welcome Center this morning.  
 

GO: Detroit.  Serving opportunities are available beginning next Saturday, June 11, 

now that the ‘go ahead’ has been received for further building work.  Sign up TODAY at the 
Missions Table in the foyer, or contact John Christie, Project Coordinator, at 586-453-3826 
or email him at john_d_christie@hotmail.com.  
 

Pray for Dave & JoAnn Loewen, retired from SEND and living in Michigan. 

Congratulate them as they celebrate their 50
th
 wedding anniversary June 24.  They are  

busy with the ICC that meets each Sunday in the North Atrium at 11:15am. The service is 
translated into English.  Pray for the ‘Reaching Japanese for Christ’ conference on June 11 
in Walled Lake, where training, networking and resources will be available.  The need is  
right here – with over 10,000 Japanese living in Northwest Detroit!  

 

June 5, 2016 Welcome Highlights 
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Missions Assistance Fund 
 

This is our special over-and-above May 
giving that helps our missionary family  
with unexpected or emergency needs  

throughout the coming year.  
 

It will also help to provide a special gift  
for our missionaries next Christmas.   

 

The total May giving was $36,078.   
 

Thanks for your generosity in helping to  
meet the needs of our missionary families. 

 

 

The purpose, plan, and prescription for 
growing the church has been a popular 
topic of discussion and study for decades.  
Extensive research has been focused on 
providing resources to help the church to 
grow and fulfill its purpose.    
  

We must never forget, however, that the 
One who is the Head of the church has 
already revealed His perfect design for 
equipping His church to fulfill its purpose.   
 

We’ll see that today in the letter of Paul  
to the church at Ephesus. 

                 Jimmy 

 

8:45am 

Traditional Worship 
KID CITY 

 

Anthem: I Am Thine 

Be Thou My Vision 

Special: Eric Lundquist 

My Jesus I Love Thee 

Message:  A Church Walking Worthy 

                   Ephesians 4:1-16 

Communion 

I Will Rise 

 

10:10am 

Middle Hour Ministries 
KID CITY 

 

Student Ministries 

Adult Bible Fellowship 

 

11:15am 

 Contemporary Worship  
KID CITY 

 

Lay Me Down 

Everlasting God 

The Overcomer 

Resurrecting 

Message: A Church Walking Worthy 

                   Ephesians 4:1-16 

Communion 

I Will Rise 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Serving our Community.   Final call to serve our local community by coming 

alongside and helping the teachers and students at Stevenson Elementary, one-half mile 
south of the church on Lahser Road.  They have a field day this coming Friday, June 10 from 
9:00am to 3:00pm, and would welcome volunteers from HPBC to assist. Stop by the table in 
the Foyer and talk to Aaron for further information.  

 

You’re Invited 
 

Austrian Coffee House 
 

Join Eric & Melissa Lundquist,  
HPBC missionaries to Vienna, Austria,  

on Sunday, June 12 at 6:30pm in  
East Fellowship Hall to learn about the 

coffee house culture in Vienna and  
how it impacts ministry in Austria.   

 

The last opportunity to register is  
TODAY at the table in the foyer, or  
call Sheila Diamond 248-505-5666  

if you would like to help.  
 

Men’s Prayer 
 

Beginning this Tuesday morning,  
June 7, all men are invited to participate  
in an hour of prayer from 6:30–7:30am  

in the Atrium Board Room.   
 

Men will be gathering each Tuesday 
morning at the same time and location 

throughout the summer months. 
Please join us. 

 

Meals for Students 
 

The Herd & Crash would like to invite you  
to continue your Go:Detroit participation by 

providing a meal to the Middle School or High 
School teams who will be serving alongside 

Central Detroit Christian this summer.  
 

Opportunities are available June 26-29 and  
July 17-22. For details about availability & group 

sizes please contact sveldman@hpbc.cc. 

 

Communication 
June 5, 2016 

 

Please use this tear off for items  
of communication, and place in  
a designated box as you exit. 

 

  How did you hear about us?  
  ____________________________________ 
 

  Sunday Service attended :  □ 8:45     □ 11:15 
    

  □ Guest    □ Regular Attender     □ Member 
 

  I am interested in: 
 

   □ Membership 

  □ Baptism 

   □ Children’s Ministry 

   □ Student Ministry 

   □ Music & Worship Ministry 

   □ Café, Ushers, Greeters 

   □ Pastoral Contact 
 

  How can we pray for you? 
  ____________________________________ 

  ____________________________________ 

  ____________________________________ 

  ____________________________________    

 

CHURCH FAMILY FINANCES 
Weekly Offering - May 29 

$50,853 
 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving 
$2,541,673 

  

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget 
$2,745,000  

 

Deficit 
-$203,327 

mailto:john_d_christie@hotmail.com

